
Proposed full-width raised table (traffic calming) 
Worple Road, Laleham/Staines 

Statement of Reasons 

In the interests of road safety/vehicle speed reduction and in order to improve road 
safety for children walking and cycling to Bucklands Primary School, it is proposed to 
introduce a raised table and an associated uncontrolled pedestrian crossing on the 
C244 Worple Road, Staines upon Thames. 

At the Spelthorne Joint Committee meeting held on 23 March 2020, the Committee 
approved all three phases of this project relating to Buckland Primary School, 
including these improvements on Worple Road. 
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